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May Missions Events and Meetings 

Sundays: ESL Bible Study 

 10:30am in Room 204 

Mondays and Wednesdays: Beginning English ESL 

 9:00am to 11:00am in Room 204 

Mondays-Thursdays: ESL 

 1-3pm on Second Floor of Education Building 

Wednesdays in May: Pakistan Study 

 10:30am in the Parlor 

May 9: Compassion Peace and Justice 

 4pm in Westminster Hall 

May 10: Mission Team 

 Noon in Westminster Hall 

May 16: Environmental Stewardship Committee 

 3:30pm in the Parlor 

May 26: Community Mission Deacons 

 6:30pm in Westminster Hall 

May 26: Cuba Steering Committee 

 5:30pm in the Parlor 
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Of the 40% which will remain 

within our congregation, 1/4 

of that amount will go to 

scholarships for Children 

Youth and Families Programs 

and 3/4 will go to the 

DREAAM House, a program 

aimed at helping at-risk boys 

succeed.   DREAAM is run by 

Tracy Dace, a member and 

very active leader in our 

congregation. 
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The Mission Possible 25th Anniversary Trip is almost here!  You can see 

what jobs the group will be doing above.  If you plan on going on the 

trip and haven't turned in your medical forms, please do so ASAP.  

Forms are available in Westminster Hall.   

Please get completed forms to Harry Bremer. 
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OUR COMMUNITY Restoration Urban Ministry Work Week 
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And the award goes to….John Muirhead! 

John received a Hearts of Gold award from the  

Community Foundation of East Central Illinois this past month.   

Hearts of Gold awards “acknowledge everyday heroes who step up and 

do what needs to be done– with no expectation of anything in return.  

Through their generosity of time, talent or treasure, they add 

immeasurable value to the organizations they support and to the 

residents of their communities.” 

John quietly volunteers in many aspects in our church including, but 

not limited to: the Transportation Ministry, Amateur Preachers, and 

Session.  He is the current Chairman of the Board of ECIRMAC and has a 

long career in adult education.   

 

 

His life shows Christ’s love in action indeed!   
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The S.A.F.E. House class is coming to a close this week.  After 

four weeks of our pilot class, we have talked about what Positive 

Psychology is and is not, neuroplasticity, building resilience in 

adults and children, character strengths, and various positive psychology interventions shown 

to help people thrive.  This week will include a time of evaluation of the class, gathering 

feedback from students and SAFE House leadership.  We will also discuss possible topics of 

interest for any future classes.  I will present a report to Mission Team in May describing the 

pilot class, and seeking the Team’s guidance on next steps.   

 

S.A.F.E. House was created in partnership between Canaan Baptist Church and First 

Presbyterian Church of Champaign in the 1990s as a Christ-centered program to help those 

struggling with addiction to recover.  Twenty-five percent of our CMD funds  

this year go to S.A.F.E. House.  

Kristi Corbin, Missions Coordinator 

The Young Adult Volunteer (YAV) program offers an opportunity for 

19- to 30-year-olds to experience a year of service (August to July) 

for a lifetime of change. The final application deadline for national 

placement is June 1. Student loan repayment assistance is available 

during the service year.   

 

For more information, go to http://www.presbyterianmission.org/

ministries/yav/ 

http://info.pcusa.org/t/i-l-hdjtikd-iithuikdr-k/
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Acts 20:35 -- In everything I did, I showed you that by this kind of hard work we must help the 
weak, remembering the words the Lord Jesus himself said, “It is more blessed to give than to 
receive.”  
  
Sometimes I don’t have the best judgment in the world. On one Thursday night I got in the middle 
of a heated argument and I told one person that they were through for the day. After that one of 
the people who lives on the streets came up to me and gave me a hug (we hug each other every 
time that we meet). And he whispered in my ear, “Hon, please don’t do that again. We care for 
you.” 
  
We served 99 people last week. Our current needs are deodorant, large, XL, and 2XL men’s 
underwear, and even though it is not winter, we need winter gear as well as volunteers and 
drivers. To drive you will have to fill out an application.  To do so go to The Salvation Army and ask 
for Melanie.  
  
If you would like to make a financial contribution, you can make a check out to The Salvation 
Army and indicate that it goes to the Canteen Run. Or you can go to the donate page on our 
website, www.cucanteenrun.org, and donate directly to the Savoy United Methodist Church and 
indicate that it’s to go to the Canteen Run. 

If you would like a presentation from us, contact cucanteenrun@gmail.com. We are on Facebook, 
please like us. You can also follow us on Twitter, @cucanteenrun. If you would like us to make a 
presentation, contact us at cucanteenrun@gmail.com.  
  
Servants of Jesus Christ, 
  
Barb Davies on behalf of Partnering Against Homelessness 

 

Would you like to donate to the Canteen Run?  There is a new basket in 

the Missions Closet for you to deposit any of the following:  

Trial size shaving cream, razors, toothpaste, lotion.  New socks and 

underwear are also very much needed for men and for women. 

http://www.cucanteenrun.org/
mailto:cucanteenrun@gmail.com
mailto:cucanteenrun@gmail.com
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Beginning Monday, June 6, the current afternoon ESL classes will move to mornings, combining with 

the existing morning classes. Classes for all levels of English will meet on Mondays, Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 9:00 – 11:00 a.m.  This change will better accommodate students’ 

and tutors’ schedules.  

Each day, ESL students enjoy a brief social time in our lovely café on the second floor of the 

Education Building. (It’s a great way to practice conversation skills in English!) We serve tea, coffee, 

juice, and light snacks such as chips, pretzels, fruit, cheese, crackers, cookies – and anything else 

that kind people offer us. If you’re ever out shopping and feel the urge to throw a few extra items 

in your cart to donate to very appreciative ESL students, don’t resist the temptation! We will 

happily accept your donation!  Donations may be placed on the ESL donation table in 

Westminster. 

Interested in visiting or finding out more about volunteering? You won’t regret it! 

Contact Linda Sims at linda.sims@firstchurchchampaign.org 

HELLO FROM THE HAPPY WORLD OF ESL! 


